MARR CELLARS

June Newsletter

We are incredibly grateful for your support over the past month as we celebrated the release of our inaugural vintage. Seeing everyone at our events has truly been special, and your encouragement has meant the world as we've built our startup from the ground up. We couldn't have done it without you! We'd love for you to stop by one of our upcoming events and say hello.

Sincerely Rob and Debbie Marr







EXCITING NEWS

Big things are on the horizon! We've got exciting new releases coming this fall, and we can't wait to share them with you. Stay tuned—there's so much to look forward to!

NEED WINE?

We have our wines available for purchase on our website. We offer free local delivery in Sherwood and surrounding areas. We also offer pickup in Sherwood as well as shipping. Visit our website at www.MarrEstates.com



FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL





Marr Cellars wines will be featured at many events this Summer. For updates and current events, please follow us on social media. Click the buttons for links.